
Comment from Russell Darrow 

Apparently GM is taking the position that they can submit a petition every year and drag this out 
"forever" with no decision being made. I think it is high time for NHTSA to make a decision one way 
or the other! 
I recently purchased a 2008 Chev Avalanche which falls under this "recall" that has no enforcement 
or replacement provision. The airbag warning light on the dash is lit. I will soon see if our local 
dealership is able to address that issue. 
Since the Center for Auto Safety has consistently opposed these petitions submitted by GM, I would 
also urge that they be denied and GM ordered to make the proper replacement or repair. 

 


